
From: Gabrielle Gignac   
Sent: March-26-14 2:32 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB-2014-0039 Letter of Comment 
 
TO:  The Ontario Energy Board 
 
Please accept this correspondence as my plea to have the Ontario Energy Board reconsider Enbridge’s 
proposed 40% hike in gas charges.  Regardless of the reason, whether it be poor planning or an act of 
God, 40% seems unjust.  With all of the extra charges Enbridge already places on its customers, I would 
like the Ontario Energy Board to consider the customer and what impact this steep increase will have on 
us. 
 
Gabrielle Gignac 
 
From the desk of…………… 
Gabrielle Gignac 

 
 

 
 

 
 
"You win cases in the library, not in the courtroom." Justice Marshall Rothstein, SCC 
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